
 

All College Correspondence can be found here: http://www.ccc.sa.edu.au/college-communications.html  

T 8165 4700 
 
dl.1028.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
www.ccc.sa.edu.au 

3 June 2024 

  

INCLUSIVE PATHWAYS AND CAREERS EXPO 

  

Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

We are writing to inform you about an upcoming excursion that your child has been selected to 

attend. This excursion has been organized by our school for some of our Inclusive Education 

students at Charles Campbell College. The purpose of this excursion is to provide opportunities for 

students living with disability to explore a full range of career options, connect with industry and 

support services, and build their post-school pathway.  

Information:  

Date: Thursday 13 June 2024  

Location: Adelaide Showground (Goodwood Road, Wayville 5034)  

Departure: Approx. 10:30am from Charles Campbell College   

Return: Approx. 3:10pm  

Transport: Public transport  

The Expo will include over 60 exhibitors with representation from all service and employment 
sectors including: 

 industry employment partners 
 micro enterprise 
 registered training organisations 
 further education 
 support services 

 South Australian Government 
 recreation and the arts 
 disability employment services 
 NDIS. 

 
A hands-on learning experience: 

 The expo will include interactive displays and hands-on activities to immerse students and 
a variety of presentations about post school pathways. 

 There will be structured quiet hours and a dedicated sensory space. 

We believe that this excursion will be a wonderful opportunity for our Inclusive Education students 
to engage in a shared experience and further develop their social inclusion and physical skills.  

Please note that due to a limited number of tickets, we will prioritise students who return their 
consent forms promptly. We will not be able to accommodate students who submit their forms 
after our quota has been reached. 

If you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to 
contact Rachael Savage or Susan Farah on 8165 4700.  

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in providing meaningful experiences for our 

students.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Susan Farah          Rachael Savage      Kevin O’Neil  

INCLUSIVE EDUCATION LEADER                 SACE, VET & PATHWAYS LEADER PRINCIPAL  
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